Topics Discussed

Treasurer's report-

\$1240.88 in the checking account; \$289.75 earmarked for youth led funding.
GNA total cost was \$300 for venue, \$116.43 for printing, plus whatever Mary spent on food.
KBJ has sent Thank You notes to most contributors; will wrap up the rest this month.

Civic Expo- tabled to next meeting

Fundraiser-

Paul is looking into various venues for a Game Night event featuring eucre mini-tournament in March (avoiding St. Paddy's weekend). He's planning to check out the Pride eucre tourny this weekend as a barometer for turnout.

Next meeting- 2/5/19